
 

 

HAZEL TREMBATH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
1100 Winslow Avenue, Coquitlam BC V3J 2G3 
Phone: 604-941-0517      
Email: hazeltrembath@sd43.bc.ca 
Website:  sd43.bc.ca/school/hazeltrembath 
 

April 17th , 2025 

Fantastic news as earlier in March the Province announced funding for the rebuilding of Hazel Trembath. I have not 

received any additional information but will pass it on to our community as soon as it becomes available.  

It’s been a wonderful week of weather, which has really helped our teachers and students as they have been busy with 

practice for the Como Lake Relays and the District Track and Field Event in May.  

We are currently in the process of hiring a new Youth Worker as our previous one, Ms. Piche, has moved on to a 

different position in another district. Once the details have been finalized, I will introduce our new Youth Worker to our 

students and families.  

Enjoy your long weekend! 

Sincerely,  

  

Dave Phelan  

Principal  

Hazel Trembath Elementary  

Important Dates  

April 16th  Como Lake Relays 

April 18th Good Friday- Students Do Not Attend 

April 21st Easter Monday- Students Do Not Attend 

April 23rd Class Photos 

April 24th Hot Lunch 

April 25th  District Professional Development Day-Students Do Not Attend 

April 30th  Student Led Conferences-Dismissal at 1:43- Buses arrive at Settler’s at 2:00 

May 1st  Student Led Conferences-Dismissal at 1:43- Buses arrive at Settler’s at 2:00 

May 1st Connecting to Kindergarten (for the 2025/26 Kindergarten students) 
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Student Led Conferences  

On April 30th and May 1st  students will be dismissed at 1:39 (buses arrive at Settler’s Park at 1:55-2:00) to facilitate our 

Student Led Conferences. These conferences provide your child with the opportunity to share their learning and 

progress. We will be holding our Student Led Conferences in person at our school. Details regarding sign up will be 

provided by your child’s teacher.  

PAC AGM- May 20th  

The next Hazel Trembath Parent Advisory Council meeting will be on Tuesday, May 20th  at 7:00 at Citadel Middle School. 

As always, all parents are welcome. For this particular PAC meeting they will be electing the PAC executive for next year.  

Student Learning Surveys 

Our grade 4 students and parents have been completed the Provincial Government’s Student Learning Survey is 

developed by the British Columbia Ministry of Education and students participate on an annual basis. The grade 4 parent 

link has been sent via email. 

Como Lake Relays and Track and Field  

We have started our Track and Field program and students are practicing for various events. Our students are also 

preparing for the Como Lake Relays on April 16th and the District Track and Field Meet on May 21st.  

 

Connecting to Kindergarten- May 7th 

Our kindergarten students for the 2025/26 school year will be introduced to our school and staff in a fun and engaging 

way.  


